
 The Lions Club of Beaverton 
 (Incorporated under the Laws of Ontario on August 18, 1954) 

P.O. Box 297 

Beaverton, ON, L0K 1A0 

Township of Brock Council 

c/o Angela Canavan, Councillor 

Non-Profit Sector Advisory Committee 

Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street,  

Cannington, ON     L0E 1E0 

Dear Ms. Canavan, 

It is our understanding at a recent Non-Profit Sector Advisory Committee meeting, members discussed and 

passed a motion recommending that the Township of Brock cover the costs for portable toilets for our 

upcoming Cannington and Beaverton Canada Day celebrations.  

Planning for this celebration takes time and like everything, increasing costs to run. Over the last few years, we 

have seen significant cost increases, yet sponsorship, donations and fundraising has remained stationary. 

While we are still planning and will come to Council and/or staff soon with our planned event to seek 

appropriate approvals we know the issues of portable toilets will be brought to the April 28th, 2025, Council 

Meeting.  

In recent years the Township of Brock has given the portable toilets as a donation to annual event. As you 

know, last year the decision of Council was to end this recent commitment. The Beaverton Lions would 

respectfully request your reconsideration. While we continue to thank you for the support, we receive annually 

with all the things we do, this small contribution has large impacts on an event like Canada Day.  

On behalf of The Lions Club of Beaverton, 

Ron Hodgson, President 
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